
Frank and Teresa Soriano
2195 Pittwater Rd. 
Church Point 2105

19th of February 2021

Re: DA 2021/ 0005 1858 Pittwater Rd. Church Point NSW 2105

Dear Sir/ Madam,

We are against the proposed development which will lead to further 
commercialisation of Thomas Stephen Reserve. 

This proposal will bring more patrons to the are and will make worse the already 
strained parking situation.

This space is like a village square, it is a space where the residents of the 
community of Church Point and offshore gather. The space is also used as a 
gathering place for events such as ANZAC day, Christmas Carols and many other 
events.

Thomas Stephens Reserve is also the passage way to the ferry for residents and 
children going to work and to school. It is a space where they can wait for the ferry 
while enjoying a coffee, a cup of tea, or a soft drink.

Yours faithfully,

Frank Soriano and Teresa Soriano

Sent: 20/02/2021 12:02:31 PM
Subject: DA 2021/0005 " PASADENA " 1858 Pittwater Rd Church Point


